
News About Your Neighborhood

DVM Utilities, a contractor selected by Bloomfield Township, will be performing sewer maintenance in the 

sanitary sewers located in the right-of way or utility easement adjacent to your home or business. Work is 

expected to occur from December 2 and 3, 2024. DVM will notify property owners affected by the work 

24-48 hours in advance using a door-hanger notification. You will receive instructions to limit water usage 
(up to 12 hours) and instructions to prevent odors from entering your home on the day the work is 
performed.

For more information on how to limit odors from the work entering your home, please visit the Township’s 
website: https://bloomfieldtwp.org/media/2w0fooux/reducing-sewer-odors.pdf
You may experience a low level of noise from your plumbing during the operation. We thank you for your 
cooperation to ensure a successful installation. No road closures are to be expected during this work and any 

areas disturbed for this work will be restored.

Although not expected, if at anytime you experience issues while the work is being performed or have 

any questions, please contact a project representative listed below as soon as possible. 

Every effort will be made to minimize your inconvenience.  If you have any questions, please notify one of the Project Contacts listed below.

Paul Palace

Bloomfield Township 

Asset Management Coordinator

(248) 594-2809

ppalace@bloomfieldtwp.org

Corey Almas, P.E.

Director of Engineering 

and Environmental Services

(248) 594-2800

CAlmas@bloomfieldtwp.org

Paul Torres

Project Manager

(586) 291-5580

ptorres@dvmutilities.com
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